Go Local On a Better Environment

NOTES for 2024 AGM

Review of the year since the 2023 AGM.

Planters - two planters by the Bridge Street traffic lights that were hit by a car
were re-positioned back to their correct position, re-filled with soil and
replanted.

All the planters were planted, weeded, tidied and watered throughout the
year.

All 20 planters were re-stained with two coats of wood preservative in June
2023.

Litter picks - 2 litter picks took place in Milestone Woods, there were also litter
picks at The Warren and with Keep Caversham Tidy at View Island and Hills
Meadow as well as several other places.

There was a weed clearance and tidy-up work party in the car park at
Caversham Library and all debris was removed.

Emmer Green Hedge renovation and renewal - Globe assisted residents and
others to remove the old hedge at the recreation ground and later to replant
with new hedging.

Graffiti - graffiti was tackled in various areas of Caversham.

Planning applications - Globe monitored and responded to several planning
applications and pursued issues raised by local residents.

Links with other organisations - Globe liaised with other local organisations
including CADRA, Keep Caversham Tidy, the North Reading Safer
Neighbourhood Forum, Caversham Court Gardens and Reading Tree Wardens.
Globe also contacted RBC and local councillors about several matters.
Caversham Ward Councillor Jacopo Lanzoni sometimes attended Globe
meetings.



